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Dear Parents, 
 
This year we will be running a Year 3 hockey skills club which 
will be run by Mr Mayes during a Tuesday lunchtime. This club 
will help children develop hockey skills for the Tuesday morning 
Hockey Club, run by Lovegrove Hockey Academy which they 
will be able to join in the Autumn Term.  
 
Children must have their own shin pads and mouth guard. They 
will not be able to participate in the lesson without these. We will 
be able to provide all children with a hockey stick, unless they 
would like to bring their own (wooden sticks only) 
 
We will be holding a taster session on Tuesday 21st May 2019 
which all children are welcome to join. Following the taster, we 
will then be running a 5-week course from Tuesday 11th June 
until Tuesday 9th July.  

 
After the taster, if your child would like to sign up for the 5 weeks, 
please complete the attached form. The club will cost £15 which 
will be added onto your termly invoice. 
 

 
YEAR 3 HOCKEY CLUB 

 
 

My child: …………………………… would like to attend the Year 
3 Hockey club during Tuesday Lunchtime and I agree for £15 to 
be added onto my termly invoice. 
 
 
Signed: ………….…………………………….. (Parent/Guardian) 
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